
 
 

Subject: Ski NB Operational Plan to support alpine race training/competition 
December 29, 2021 
 
Dear Minister Sheppard and Minster Scott-Wallace 
CC: Deputy Minister Liston, Deputy Minister Hurley, Deputy Minister Mills, Deputy Minister Comeau 
 
This letter is a follow-up to our ask of December 23 which requested modifications to guidelines for 
Level 2 to enable athletes of the three NB Alpine race clubs to continue to train and compete within the 
province.   The specifics of the December 23 ask were: 

• Allow competitions to take place during Level 2 

• Allow athletes to travel between zones for purposes of training and competition regardless of 
which zones may be in Level 2 

• Allow athletes in the U12 category to train and compete 
 
The intent of this second communication is to provide you with the details of the Ski NB Operational 
Plan which describes how our organization will support training and competition for the three member 
clubs during the 2022 ski season under the Province of New Brunswick winter plan. 
 
We believe we have developed a comprehensive Covid Protocol, the goal of which is to minimize the 
risk of viral transmission related to club activities, including training and racing, and is in alignment with 
the goals of Public Health. 
 
We look forward to discussing these important measures for New Brunswick ski athletes. 
 
Your consideration of these perspectives and request is much appreciated. 
 
Dick Daigle 
President – Ski NB 


